

An initiative of the Connecticut Golf Foundation. Inc.

525 Brook Street, Suite 206 Rocky Hill, CT 06067 860-882-1660 860-571-8607 fax thefirstreect.org

April 6, 2011

Ms. Barbara Geraghty, Treasurer American Single Golfers Association, Fairfield Chapter 97 Richards Avenue, #E4 Norwalk, CT 06854

## Dear Barbara:

On behalf of The First Tee of Connecticut, please extend our appreciation to the American Single Golfers Association, Fairfield Chapter for your 2011 contribution of \$150. Your donation will support Group Lessons and Teams Golf programs at Fairchild –Wheeler Golf Course.

As The First Tee of Connecticut enters its 2<sup>nd</sup> decade of programming, we are proud to have made a positive difference in the lives of thousands of Connecticut's children. More than 50,000 youth participate in The First Tee of Connecticut programs annually, and this number is growing. The generous support of our benefactors, helps us to continue offering high quality Life Skills programs while keeping our fees, \$3 per week in most locations, very affordable. For this, we are deeply appreciative.

Thank you again for helping us put Connecticut's children on the right course.

Very truly yours,

David Polk

President and Executive Director

ing karang garang.

Control of the State of the Sta

2000

## The First Tee of Connecticut's NEW Mission

To impact the lives of young people by providing educational programs that build character, instill life-enhancing values and **promote healthy choices** through the game of golf.

Please note for income tax purposes, we certify that you received no goods or services for your contribution and that this gift is tax deductible as allowed by law. Please save this letter as your official receipt. Our tax ID # is 06-1510744.

লাগত বিলয়েল<mark>টোন পুটাৰ চাই প্ৰ</mark>কল

The Committee of the Section of the Committee of the Comm